
RAION NYUSU	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Volume LVII, No.10


THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO - DISTRICT 4-C4


District Governor - Helen Casaclang	 	 	 Region Two Chair - Peter Lam

1st Vice District Governor - Fanny Chu	 	 	 Region Two Zone One Chair - Pierre Morrison

2nd Vice District Governor - Augusto “Dr Jun” Valera


APRIL 1, 2020


April 2, 2020	 	 Board/General Meeting has been cancelled due to the “Shelter in

	 	 	 Place directive from the San Francisco City & County Health Department

	 	 	 and Mayor of San Francisco.


April 11, 2020		 NCCCBF Queen Program event has been cancelled


April 19, 2020		 NCCCBF Senior Appreciation Brunch event has been cancelled


May 2, 2020	 	 San Francisco Coordinating Council of Lions Clubs annual Police/Fire/

	 	 	 Sheriff Awards dinner at Patio Espanol, 2850 Alemany Blvd, San 

	 	 	 Francisco, 6:00 pm, $65 per person, choice of steak, salmon, began.

	 	 	 No walk-ins.  


May 6, 2020	 	 Board/General Meeting @ Mifune Bistro, San Francisco Japantown, 6:30

	 	 	 pm.  Elections of Officers for 2020-2021.  Meeting tentative dependent

	 	 	 upon coronavirus COVID 19 situation.


May 14-17, 2020	 District 4-C4 Annual Convention at the Red Lion Inn has been cancelled.  


	 	 	 

ST MARTINS HOSPITALITY HOUSE:  The St Martins Hospitality House has notified us that no 
volunteers will be accepted due to the need to be cautious with the coronavirus COVID 19 
pandemic crises.  Future opportunities to volunteer to help serve the upper Mission homeless 
population will provided when the crises is over.


SLATE OF OFFICERS FOR NIKKEI LIONS CLUB 2020-2021:  Due to the cancellation of the 
April meeting, a slate of officers for the 2020-2021 Board will be presented at the May 6, 2020 
meeting and the vote will take place at the meeting.  Those Lions members interested in a 
position on the Board should contact IPP Lion Steve.


SFCCLC ANNUAL POLICE/FIRE/SHERIFF AWARDS DINNER:  The Nikkei Lions is sponsoring 
three individuals to be recognized at the AFCCLC Awards Dinner.  They are SFFD Firefighter 
Chris Pratt, SFPD Police Officer Damon Keene and SF Sheriff Officer Glen Ideta.  All three 
individuals are highly qualified to receive recognition for their outstanding careers.


NCCCBF COMMUNITY SERVICE SCHOLARSHIPS:  The Nikkei Lions Club has been the 
organization that has been administering the $2500 scholarships awarded to two graduating 
seniors in Northern California who are of Japanese ancestry for the past 20 plus years.  In 
2019, the two recipients were Tomi Toshiye Suzuki Eijima from Lowell High School, daughter of 
Tami and Richard Eijima of San Francisco, and LaPaula Parker from Benicia High School, 
daughter of QuaMesaha Mason of Vallejo.  This year, 2020, the panel of Lions Club members 
and community members selected Misako Heather Ormiston from Notre Dame High School 
(San Jose), daughter of Mari and Thomas Ormiston of Los Altos, and Marcus Kok-Chu Lo of 
Carmel High School, his uncle James Lo is his guardian, of Pebble Beach.  Congratulations!!!


